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January 1, 2012

Trank + Ha Gummur Tunns —
Dear First Niﬂhthorris Artist:

Happy New Year! Enclosed please find your check — along with
our sincere thanks to you for sharing your talents with First
Night Morris County.

It was truly a wonderful night! What a joy to see the
enthusiastic crowds (in the thousands) and, especially, to watch
the smiles of everyone’s faces as they enjoyed the fantastic
array of dance, music, theatre, magic, comedy, visual arts and
fireworks! Our grateful thanks and appreciation for the
important role you played in making the 20" Anniversary of
First Night's celebration of the arts so very memorable.

My personal best wishes to you for a healthy, joyous and

creative New Year. UM Hhunks 7[ e

All best, %\uﬂc p Tﬁr MANLL
L. Sudey- ‘

Dr. Lynn L. Siebert
Artistic Director

P.S. Your comments and suggestions would be most welcome.
Please send them to me at Lsiebert@morrisarts.org.




Sent To: theglimmertwins@comcast.net

Hello Mick and Keith (just kidding!!!!)

I saw your show tonight at First Night at Morristown, NJ
and just wanted to compliment you on what a great show
it is!!!!

The music was fabulous...and Mick was channeled

was in full character. I have seen various tribute bands
but never have seen a musician channel the actual

musician. Mick was on stage tonight!!!

Keith was on stage as well. The segments wherein Mick
spoke with a British accent were entertaining.

So - to sum it up - a fabulous show. We stayed for both
shows. Thanks very much for an enjoyable concert.

Cordially,

Carol Barsh
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